
Additional Notification  
on Application Instruction 

for the School of Interdisciplinary Science and Innovation 

November, 2022 

This is to inform you of an additional notification regarding the SAT Subject Test. 

<Notification> 
Since the SAT Subject Tests are no longer available after June 2021, the School of 
Interdisciplinary Science and Innovation will stop accepting the SAT Subject Test scores for 
admission from the October 2024 intake. 


